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THE VOTE IS  

YES! 
 

 

January 31, 2018 - Patience and solidarity payoff at last, as members at Jetstream Ground 

Services in Phoenix, Arizona unanimously voted today to ratify their first Union Collective 

Bargaining Agreement. This agreement provides job security, a formal grievance 

procedure, improved Wages, Vacations, Retirement, and cost containment for Healthcare. 

 

The District would like to thank the members of your negotiating committee - Joyce 

Amoah and Ken Fletcher for the many hours of hard work and dedication. 

 

With the passing of the agreement there is now a need for workplace representation. The 

Local Lodge is looking for anyone interested in becoming a Shop Steward or Safety Rep. 

Please contact Ken or Joyce if you are interested.  Training will be provided. 

 

     In Solidarity, 
 

     Randy Griffith 
    

     Randy Griffith  
     GENERAL CHAIR  
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